



December 19, 2022

Action Floor Systems, LLC 4781N US Highway 51 Mercer, WI 54547-9315

Dear Friends.

As one of our most valued supporters, I want to take this opportunity to thank you personally for your generous gift of \$1,000.00 to the Parkinson's Foundation, which was received on Friday, December 2, 2022.

Your gift is already providing hope and inspiration to those affected by Parkinson's disease (PD) while achieving measurable progress in the battle to treat and cure PD. The partnership of valued supporters like you will:

- Increase grant funding to scientists focusing on the most promising routes to discoveries and breakthroughs in Parkinson's research
- Unlock the potential of genetics through PD GENEration: Mapping the Future of Parkinson's Disease, with as many as 15,000 participants contributing to a deeper understanding of PD's genetic origins
- Expand our Global Care network in new and underserved regions of the country, providing the highest standards of Parkinson's care and treatment by a specialized medical team
- Address the growing demand for education and support in local communities on key issues like mental health, exercise and wellness, care partner support and services for veterans

It is an exciting time at the Foundation as we amplify these life-changing efforts in research, care and education through the Reach Further campaign. Reach Further represents an additional investment of \$30 million in mission-critical programs over four years. When coupled with the generosity of supporters like you, the Parkinson's Foundation is truly gaining inspiring momentum toward a future without PD.

## A recent recipient of the Foundation's Postdoctoral Fellow grant said,

"I would like to thank all Parkinson's Foundation supporters for helping us move research forward. Finding a cure for Parkinson's disease and improving people's lives is at the heart of what we do, and we can only achieve these goals by working together."

Friends, you are driving change for the one million Americans living with Parkinson's. Please accept my most sincere gratitude for your support!

Sincerely,

Mercedes Muniz

Decedo

Senior Director, Donor Relations

P.S. Would you like to know how you can improve the lives of those with Parkinson's long into the future? For more information about including the Parkinson's Foundation in your estate plans, please contact Kate Nelson at (312) 794-7254 or knelson@parkinson.org today.

Please retain this letter as your gift receipt. Parkinson's Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. EIN #13-1866796. In accordance with IRS guidelines, no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift.

Happy Heirdays!